
 

 
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation’s (MassDOT’s) 

first meeting of the Kendall Square Mobility Task Force will be 
held on Tuesday, April 28. 

  

 

This initiative will develop recommendations to increase  
local and regional mobility in the Kendall Square area.  

The public is invited to attend, and there will be an open comment 
period at the end of the meeting. 

  

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. 
Accessibility accommodations and language services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as 
available. Such services include documents in alternate formats, translated documents, assistive listening 
devices, and interpreters (including American Sign Language). For accommodation or language 
assistance, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone 857-368-8580, 
fax 857-368-0602, TTD/TTY 857-368-0603 or by email MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests 
should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services 
including sign language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least 
ten (10) business days before the meeting. 

 

Tuesday, April 28, 2015 
4:00 PM – 6:00 PM 

 

600 Technology Square, 3rd Floor 
Cambridge 


